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10 December 2024 

 
Dear All, 
 
I am aware that you have raised concerns around the construction of Old Oak 

Common station. Please find attached a letter I sent to Jayne Kirkham MP 

and copied to a number of other MPs, who I met with a few weeks ago to 

discuss Old Oak Common. 

I hope this provides some clarity. Please do reach out if you have anything 

further you would like to raise. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Peter, Lord Hendy of Richmond Hill 

MINISTER OF STATE FOR RAIL 


